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For immediate release 
February 12,1979 

H.8 Balance Sheet Revision 

The revised version of the weekly H.8 release has been delayed due to pro-
blems encountered with new reporting and estimation procedures. It is 
expected that the revised H.8 program will be operational in the near future, 
and the revised balance sheets will be made available for all Wednesday 
dates beginning with January 3,1979. 
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